
From: Birchanger Clerk   
Sent: 06 June 2023 15:39 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: S62A/2023/0018 Land East of Pines Hill Stansted Mountfitchet 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Here is the response from Birchanger Parish Council to this application. 
 
Birchanger Parish Council supports Stansted Mountfitchet Parish Council’s opposition to this third 
planning application for development within the green belt. This constant bombardment of 
applications to wear down the neighbourhood should not be allowed to succeed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
--- 
Keith Williams 
Parish Clerk 
Birchanger Parish Council 
 
On 02/06/2023 14:18, Section 62A Applications wrote: 
> Good afternoon 
>  
> I note no response has been sent to the enclosed. 
>  
> Please can you provide a response by 7 June 2023.  If no response is  
> received we will assume you have no comments to make. 
>  
> Kind Regards 
>  
> Leanne 
>  
> From: Section 62A Applications 
> <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
> Sent: 27 April 2023 13:38 
> To:  
> Cc: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
> Subject: RE: S62A/2023/0018 Land East of Pines Hill Stansted  
> Mountfitchet 
>  
> Resending due to link not working in previous version. 
>  
> Kind regards 
>  
> Leanne 
>  
> From: Section 62A Applications 
> <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
> Sent: 27 April 2023 13:00 
> To:  
> Cc: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 



> Subject: S62A/2023/0018 Land East of Pines Hill Stansted Mountfitchet 
>  
> Good afternoon 
>  
> Please see attached. 
>  
> Kind regards 
>  
> Leanne 
>  
> Inquiries and Major Casework 
 




